
1

Madalyn Letellier

From: Jeff Kaufman 
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 10:15 AM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Outdated language in Sec. 7-153

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links. 

 

Hi City Council, 
 
I was glad to see ordinance 2023-25 which removed the "four unrelated" restriction, but today I noticed 
that Section 7-153 still contains the text "All schools shall be responsible for publicizing to their students 
the limitations of the city's zoning ordinance which limits occupancy to not more than four unrelated 
individuals."  It looks to me like this may have been missed when drafting the amendment? 
 
Jeff Kaufman 

 




